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In order to allow sufficient time for Staff to analyze the .ia requested, please provide the 
requested responses by April 9, 1999. We request that the responses be provided on an earlier, 
piecemeal basis, to the extent possible. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at (904) 413-6228. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer S. Brubaker 
Senior Attorney 
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